
Guildford Borough Council publishes updated Draft Local Plan 

 

Following the consultation on the earlier draft local plan Guildford has now published a 

revised version which will be considered at a special meeting of the Borough, Economy and 

Infrastructure Executive Advisory Board on 13 April 2016. The Executive and Full Council will 

consider the Local Plan in May 2016 with public consultation planned for June. 

From a Clandon perspective the main features include: 

 No mention of the Cuckoo Farm School proposals which appear to have been 

dropped 

 No major development sites identified within the village which remains in green belt 

but: 

 Major development proposed at Gosden Hill (part of which lies within the Parish 

boundary) and at Wisley Airfield – both accessed from an upgraded A3 

 Proposals for mixed employment/residential development at Burnt Common remain 

in the Plan 

 New station proposed for Merrow Park 

 Development sites identified in Send, West and East Horsley which are inset from 

the Green Belt.  

 

Further details are available 

from:http://www2.guildford.gov.uk/councilmeetings/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=264&MId=543&Ver=4 
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